
14th National Youth Parliament Conference 

2017-18 [11th – 13th Jan, 2017], Pondicherry 
 
Dr. J. Jeganaathan, Programme Coordinator of National Service Scheme (NSS) participated in 2 
days Orientation Course for University for conducting 14th National Youth Parliament from 11-
13, January 2017 in Pondicherry 
organised by the Ministry of 
Parliamentary Affairs, Government 
of India. The aim of the scheme is to 
strengthen the roots of democracy, 
inculcate healthy habits of discipline, 
tolerance of the views of others and 
to enable the student community to 
understand the working of our 
Parliamentary institutions. More 
than 70 coordinators from various 
institutions across the country attended the course. The course was intended to train the 

coordinators on how to conduct 
the youth parliament in their 
respective institutes and what 
are the Do’s and Don’ts that has 
to be followed while conducting 
the competition. Each 
participating institution will 
prepare a single team of 50- 55 
students who will participate as 
a team representing the 
institution. 


